
Parents’ update Friday 6th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had a lovely week in school.  What wonderful children! 

Tuesday 10th October – We will be celebrating World Mental Health Day on 
Tuesday, children are welcome to come to school dressed in Yellow.  Please don’t 
buy anything specially, just wear the nearest colour they have to hand. 

Parents’ Evening – Parents’ evening will take place from 3.30-6.00pm in the school 
hall on Thursday 19th October.  Appointments will be made available to you on the 
School Spider app, you will receive a notification inviting you to make an 
appointment.  If you are not yet logged into the School Spider App, please phone the 
office for a code.   

Please note, children are not to be brought to the parents evening.  Parents who are 
unable to attend, will receive a short written report on their child’s progress.  Hockey 
and Afterschool childcare will take place as usual that day but there will be no 
Construction Club. 

Parents’ evening appointments are 5 minutes per child.  If your child is has a support 
plan in place, you do not need to book a parents evening appointment.  You will 
have 20 minute SEND review appointment during week commencing 6th November 
which we will email you about directly. 

 

Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in our 
assembly today: 

  Achievement Francis Factor 

Reception Chigo Rebecca 

Year 1 Marianne Amelia 

Year 2  Ayanne Janaya 

Year 3 Mia N Adam 

Year 4 Kalisha Alona 

Year 5 Lyza Luke 

Year 6 Sophia F Esther 

Headteacher's award Praise   

 

As ever, please contact the school office (contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk) 
if you have any queries or need any support.   

mailto:contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk


Have a great weekend. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 


